
 

 

Lissan PS Newsletter  

March 2021 
Dear Parents,  

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of March.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we enter into the third month of this Lockdown, 

we are delighted that our P1-3 are returning on 

Monday.  We are  hopeful, that all pupils will resume 

full time classes shortly after Easter. 

 

We are very pleased with the work that continues to 

be uploaded via Class DOJO.  While, remote learning 

is far from ideal, our pupils have engaged superbly 

and their efforts are a credit to both themseves and 

you, their parents.  

 

We understand that the road map ahead is still 

exceptionally unclear.  We endeavour to keep you 

informed with all updated information as soon as we 

receive it. 

 

If you require any support, or have any queries, 

please do not hestiate to contact the school. 

 

Lissan PS 

6 Claggan Road, Cookstown, BT80 9XE                

Tel: 02886764581 

Cmcintyre695@c2kni.net  

Mrs Ciara McIntyre (Principal) 

 

 

School Reopens for P1- 3 

Monday 8th March 

 Pupils can arrive to school from 

8.40AM 

 Class begins at 9.05AM 

 Pupils should go directly to their 

classroom 

 Buses will operate in the 

morning and at 3pm 

 “Stay and Play” will NOT be 

available due to DENI guidance 

 P3 stay to 3pm 

 All children must wear full 

school uniform 

 School Dinners are available, and 

menu is on SCHOOL WEBSITE 

  
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Post Primary Transfer 

The Applications Portal for Post Primary Transfer is now open.  The closing date 

for applications is Tuesday 16th March.  If you require any support in completing 

this application, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  Further 

information can be found: 

www.eani.org.uk/admissions 

 

School Closures 

St Patrick’s Day – Wednesday 17th March (school closed – 1 day) 

 

Easter Holidays 

School closes @ 12noon on Thursday 1st April and reopens on 

Monday 12th April 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/admissions


 

 

 

Sacraments 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

 Friday 23rd April @5pm 

 

 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion  

Saturday 22nd May @ 11am 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconcillation -to be confirmed. 

 

 



 

 

As we return to school it is important that we adhere to 

PHA guidance. 

 All parents/ visitors MUST wear a face covering when 

leaving/ collecting the children. 

 Please remember to practise SOCIAL DISTANCING at the 

school gates. 

 Remind the children about the importance of hand washing.  

Thank you! 

 


